
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 1/16/2011 2:11:28 PM
To: 'rwc@cpuc.ca.gov' (rwc@cpuc.ca.gov)

Johnson, Kirk (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=MKJ2)Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Data requested on 1/16/11

Rich,

I understand you had some questions regarding the other pipelines on which PG&E has applied its 
practice of reestablishing MAOP every 5 years as suggested in this morning's Chronicle article. At 
Kirk's request, I've attached to this e-mail some information PG&E provided to the NTSB on 
Wednesday, January 12, 2011 in response to NTSB Data Request 036-005 . I understand a concurrent 
copy of this information was provided to your staff at that same time. This information should address 
the questions you had for Kirk this morning. If you have any questions about it, please let us know.

Thanks,
Trina
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